
 

  

 

Warning 
 

 

The Greensboro Planning Commission will hold its first 

Public Meeting to hear comments on the new Town Plan draft 

at 7 PM Monday evening August 20th at the Lakeview School.  

The draft Town Plan is posted on the Town’s website and 

hard copies are available at the Town’s offices and at the 

Greensboro Library. 

A second Public Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 

30
th

 at 7 PM at St Michael’s Church in the Bend. 

This is your opportunity to participate in the drafting of the 

Town Plan that will be a guide for Greensboro for the next 

eight years. 


